
 
 

 

Drama Performance 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

This year, students at Glendenning PS will be given the opportunity to share with you, via their Google 

Classroom, a sample of the work they have been completing during drama lessons.  

 

Students will be asked to perform drama as part of a group, and this performance will be filmed, and shared 

to the Google Classroom site for the class. This performance will also be used as part of their informal 

assessment for Creative and Performing Arts.  

 

Parents and caregivers will be given a link to view their child’s performance, via Google Classroom. They will 

not be able to view the performances of other groups.  

 

Parents are reminded that if they choose to publish photos and recordings of their own 

children participating in school events, images and videos of other children should not be 

displayed. 

 

We ask that you complete the form below and return to your child’s teacher, so they can be involved, and so 

that they can share their learning with you.  

 

Should you have any enquiries, please speak with your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

     

Mr D. Meaney        Miss G. Cole 

Principal        Coordinating Teacher 

24 August 2020 

 
PERMISSION NOTE - Drama Performance 

Please return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 28th August 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________ of class _______ to have their drama performance 

filmed and shared via the Google Classroom site for the class. 

 

 

Parent / Caregiver Name: ___________________ Signed: ___________________________ Date: ____________ 


